
A big HELLO from Brandon and Summer.  We understand that this may be coming to you at a 
difficult time in your life. We look forward to getting to meet you and hope to be considered for 
the privilege of being part of your child's life.  We are a fun, little bit quirky, and outgoing family.  


 We enjoy many hobbies but two of our favorites include our two playful dogs, Pepper and 
Salvy. They love to play, snuggle, are great with kids and will absolutely invade your personal 
space.  In addition to our family fur balls we enjoy active outdoor activities and attending 
various sporting events.  


 We have been married over 10 years and came to live in Colorado a little over three years ago 
moving from Kansas City.  From KC we inherited our love for baseball, BBQ, and a midwest 
attitude.  All of which tend to seep into our personalities.    


Brandon works in the financial industry, is an avid runner, and recently started tinkering with 
triathlons.  Summer is a teacher who enjoys reading and shopping. We love doing things as a 
family like hiking, traveling, fishing, and spending time with friends.  Really exploring and new 
adventures rule the day.


We both would love to have children in our lives and help guide them through all the seasons 
and ups and downs.  We know that there will be challenging times but also know the rewarding 
times are irreplaceable.  We also can't wait for the many yet unknown adventures a child will 
lead us into.  


We have a close extended family.  Brandon's parents live nearby here in Colorado and would 
love to help with baby sitting and day care.  They look forward to being grandparents and 
spoiling a young child.  Summers parents and siblings all live in the Kansas City area and we 
have made holiday traditions getting the families together.   


We look forward to getting to know you and developing a relationship with you.  We believe it is 
important for the child to know their birth family. We are excited to get to know you and hear 
your story. We feel so blessed that you would consider us.


~Sincerely,

Brandon and Summer


